
                       
 

    
  

 
                                                                                                                                                               Friday 5th September 2025 
Dear parents and carers, 

Welcome to the start of our new school year. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you to Patience for creating and donating the balloon arch which was in place to welcome back our children 
on Thursday. It has been wonderful seeing so many of you enjoying it.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In assembly yesterday, I spoke to the children about their hopes for the new school year. They told me they hoped 
to improve their sporting skills, develop and grow new relationships within their year groups and prepare 
themselves for their final year of primary school  
 
Summer holiday homework 
Please ensure your child brings in any summer holiday homework by Wednesday 10th September. Please make 
sure all homework is handed to your child's class teacher and is clearly named.  
 
Beginning of year parent/carer year group information 
The beginning of year parent/carer teacher information presentations will be shared on your child’s Google 
classroom page in the WB: 22nd September. These presentations will provide you with an overview of the 
curriculum for your child’s year group and key dates and information.  
 
Dates for the month ahead:  

• Friday 12th September beginning of year Mass in church 9.15am 

• Monday 15th September Roald Dahl day- more details to follow soon! 

• Wednesday 24th September pupils school photographs 

• Friday 26th September parent/carer SEND support group meeting 9-10am  
 
Best, 
Sarah Ballantine 
Principal 
St Bonaventure’s Catholic Primary 



 

 

 

 

We have made the decision that KS1 are not allowed to bring Pokemon cards into school, KS2 can bring 
in card but are not allowed to Trade. 

 

 

With the changing and unsettled weather please bring can your child to school with a waterproof jacket 
and appropriate shoes. 

 

 

 

EAL (English as an additional language) Coffee mornings. 
Every Monday 9:00-10:00 Please come along to the office 
and sign in. 
 
 
If English is not your first language, please come  
along and join us for our weekly EAL coffee  
mornings. 
All parents and carers are very welcome. This is a great  
chance to meet other parents, ask questions and be part of  
your child's learning.  
Feel involved in the school life and up to date with what's  
going on in a relaxed and friendly environment 

 

 
 

UP COMING DATES: 

 
Week beginning 8th September (menu week 2)  

 
Tuesday 9th: open day for prospective Reception parents 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
W/B 15th September  
Wednesday 17th – Bikability level for those who are signed up. 
Thursday 18th -  open day for prospective Reception parents 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                    
  
  

                                                                Running & Walking Club 
                                                                                  Do you want to get fit and have fun at the same time?!                       

                                                                  Wednesday mornings at 7:50 
                                                                              Meet outside the office foyer                                                                                

                                                                               
                                                                                  Children and adults welcome   

                                                                                  For runners and walkers of all abilities                                        
                                                                                     


